
From: katsulet
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: UE- 161036
Date: Sunday, October 22, 2017 9:36:06 AM

My name is Kathleen LeTellier and I am a ratepayer/customer of Avista. I am writing
to express my concern regarding their dependency upon coal from Colstrip for power
generation and hope to see them use clean energy sources. I am sickened every
month when I pay this bill, knowing my $$ support this third greatest greenhouse gas
emitter in the United States.

Respectfully Submitted on 10/22/2017,
Kathleen LeTellier

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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